
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Circular No.16/2022-23                                 Date : 02 May, 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 

The School will remain closed on 03 May, 2022 (Tuesday) on account of Eid -Ul-Fitr. 

 

                Wishing you all joy, good health, happiness & Eid Mubarak!!! 

 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 

 
 

Distribution 
 
 VPL/HM’s/A.O/Admin 
 Staff (via e-mail) 
 School website 
 
 
 
 
 


